
 

 

Date: 7th August, 2023 
 

The Manager-Listing Department,  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,  
Plot No.C1, G Block,  
IFB CENTRE, Bandra-Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai 400 051. 
Scrip Code: INDNIPPON  
Through: NEAPS on-line 

 BSE Limited,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai 400 001. 
 
 
Scrip Code: 532240  
Through: Listing Centre on-line 

 
 
Subject: Intimation of receipt of request for reclassification from ‘promoter’ category to ‘public’ category in 
accordance with Regulation 31A of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as amended (“SEBI LODR Regulations”). 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
With reference to the above-captioned subject and in accordance with Regulation 31A (8) of the SEBI LODR 
Regulations, this is to inform you that the Company is in receipt of letters dated 7th August 2023 from the 
promoters viz., Mahle Electric Drives Japan Corporation and Mahle Holding India Private Limited requesting the 
company for reclassification from ‘promoter’ category shareholders to ‘public’ category shareholders of the 
Company in accordance with Regulation 31A of the SEBI LODR Regulations. 
 
We wish to inform you that, the said request letters will be considered by the Board of Directors at their meeting 
scheduled to be held on 10th August 2023, in accordance with the Regulation 31A of the SEBI Listing Regulations. 
The Company shall inform the Stock Exchanges about the decision of the Board of Directors immediately after 
the meeting. 
 
A copy of the request letter(s) received from the Promoters, as stated above, is attached for your reference and 
record. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
For India Nippon Electricals Limited 
 
 
S Logitha  
Company Secretary  
Membership No. A29260 
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